
/,No. frB/fP.329/1/35/Nol.I D.O. 

HTT HrHTT/Government of Indiall HTTY/Ministry of Railway 

afaru HE taAISouth Central Railway/I faryargT HEANijayawada division 

Hf TET HfhTt/ AI Branch Officers 

As informed by Headquarters Office/SC Parliamentary Committee on Official 
Language (PCOL) will be inspecting the Divisional Railway Manager's oftice in August 
2023. The Parliamentary Committee on Official Language monitors the implementation 
of Rajbhasha in Central Government establishments. All Branch Officers are advised 
to ensure that all Items/Records to be maintained in bilingual form as mandated by 
official language policy and in order to avoid adverse comments from PCOL during 
inspection. The following important items must be adhered to: 

1) All display Boards in bilingual 
2) Website information in bilingual 
3) 
4) 

Bilingual of Section 3 (3 ) documnents 
Entries in Registers in bilingual 

5) All rubber stamps must be in bilingual 
6) Headings of all Registers and files in bilingual 
7) Notice boards in bilingual 
8) Use of Hindi in e-office noting 

This may be treated as most urgent. 

TTH4T 4TTT Rajbhasha Anubhag 

faAiEDate: 26.07.2023 

Copy to: DRM - for kind information 
ADRM/lnfra- for information 

(Q4. fehi) 
(M. SRIKANTH) 

AMRA & ADRM (OP)) VIJAYAWADA 
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